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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

It is with a heavy heart that we wave goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 children today! They have 
been the most amazing class of children.  They have worked exceptionally hard this year and deserve their 
well-earned success. It is a proud moment to see them leave so ready for the next stage of their schooling. 

We want to thank each and every one of you for bringing us such joy. Good luck and all the best for the 
future! Remember you are always welcome and will always be a part of Whitnash Primary School. 

 
The Year 6 children said their farewell with the most amazing play performance of ‘Oliver’.  It was 

wonderful to see how they have all grown in confidence! The performance was enjoyed by everyone. 
Thank you and well done Year 6! Thanks also to Miss Simmons for her talent in show production which 

helped make this so special!  

Logan 
 

Logan, I am incredibly 
proud of you! You are a 

truly amazing young man 
and I have honestly never 
met a child like you. Kind, 
caring, warm-hearted…a 
real gentleman!! All year 

you have put 100% into all 
you have done and you 

have made me extremely 
proud! I’m going to miss you so much! Keep up the 

amazing work and I know you will go far! Miss 
Simmons. 

Ruby 
 

 Wow! What a year you’ve 
had! Ruby you are one 

amazing young lady and I 
am incredibly proud of how 

far you have come! You 
are a little diamond, with a 

heart of gold and an 
extremely funny 

personality. I have loved 
seeing you blossom this 

year and I really am going to miss you next year! 
Keep up the fabulous hard work and I know you 

will flourish! Miss Simmons. 

We say farewell to a number of children today who 
are leaving to go to another school, or are moving 

to another country. We want to thank these children 
for being such a wonderful part of our school and 

wish them all well for the future. In particular, I 
would like to extend a special thanks to Mrs Bond 
for all of the support she and her family have given 

to the school and the PTA over the years.  
 

We also say good bye to two members of staff 
today. Mrs Ballantine leaves us after six years at 

Whitnash and we thank her for her excellent 
contribution to school sport and also her wonderful 

teaching in the upper part of the school. 
Mrs Harrington also leaves us this week after 35 
years of association with the school, initially as a 
parent and then as a member of staff. She has 

been a dedicated and exceptionally hard working 
member of the dinner staff and cleaning team, who 

always finds a job to do and a word of advice to 
offer. 

 
I want to take this opportunity to express my thanks 

to everyone who has supported our school this 
year. Whitnash Primary is an amazing place to 
work, which is made so special by our children, 

families, community, staff and governors. Our staff 
have worked so hard this year to ensure that our 

school continues to move from strength to strength, 
thank you for all do!  

 
I want you all to know that it is an absolute pleasure 

to serve this school and community as head 
teacher. 

 
Wishing you all a fantastic summer break! 

 
With love from  

 
Mrs Ellison - Headteacher  



Achievements this Term 

Holly 

Malkeet - Malkeet is such a kind and gentle member of the class.  He has been a wonderful 
friend to his peers.  His behaviour is always exemplary and we are so proud of the fantastic 

progress he has made this year.  Well done Malkeet! 
Olivia - Olivia is a delightful member of Holly class.  She has brightened up our days with her 
bubbly personality.  She has such a positive attitude to school life and always tries her best in 

absolutely everything she does.  She has made super progress this year, well done Olivia, we are 
very proud of you! 

Ivy 

David -The progress that David has made this year has been fantastic.  From beginning the year 
with little confidence, using and understanding English, he has come such a long way and is now 
a confident and enthusiastic learner.  He always has his hand up when on the carpet and always 

tries his best.  Well done David, keep it up. 
Jessica-Rose - Jessica-Rose has been fantastic this year.  She is kind and helpful and always 
works hard.  Whenever adults or others need help or a job doing she is always the first one to 

offer to help.  Thank you Jessica, keep it up! 

Hazel 

Darcie - For always doing her best!  Darcie gives 100% to everything she does including her 
homework.  Darcie always works hard and has done well with all her work this year.  Well done 

Darcie – we are really proud of you. 
Oliver - For working hard and making good progress.  Oliver is a lovely, kind boy and has been a 

delight to teach.  Well done Oliver. 

Pine 

Ava - Ava has shown so much resilience, perseverance and determination this year.  She has 
tried her best at every task and always has a smile on her face.  We are so impressed with her 

positive attitude and academic ability.  Well done Ava, you are a super star! 
Dragos - Dragos is such a hard working individual.  He has tried so hard all year and has made 
amazing progress in all areas.  He has grown into a very mature, polite and independent worker.  

Well done Dragos, you are a fantastic role model for others. 

Cedar 

Yuvraj - Yuvraj has amazed us all this year!  He is so confident and tries so hard at his work.  We 
are so pleased that he has become an enthusiastic chatterbox! 

Harley - Harley has made outstanding progress this year!  He has become a very confident 
mathematician, an imaginative writer and a fluent reader.  Keep it up Harley, we are so proud of 

you! 

Maple 

Amelia - For simply stunning progress with her reading and writing this year.  She has worked 
so, so hard and it has made a huge difference. 

Remy - For a steady improvement over the year leading up to the Summer Term.  Showing 
progress in the Summer Term that properly reflects his ability.  Well done! 

Juniper 

Lucie-Jo - For always being a hardworking, friendly, helpful and cheerful member of the class.  
She always tries her hardest to produce her best work.  She has a fantastic attitude and is a 

great role model.  Well done Lucie-Jo! 
Thomas - For being a great role model.  Thomas has a super attitude to school and he always 
tries his best.  He loves a challenge and will persevere to find the answer to a problem.  Well 

done Thomas! 

Ash 

Bani - You are so consistent in everything you do.  Your natural ways uphold every school right 
and make you a perfect role model.  Be confident in yourself and never change. 

Cameron - You have had a fab year.  You have grown in resilience and confidence but 
maintained your very genuine nature.  Be confident in yourself. 

Oak 

Kai - I am incredibly proud of you Kai and how far you have come this year. You have tried your 
best all the way through Year 6, put 100% into everything you have done and made amazing 

progress. You are a caring, funny, loveable young man and you CAN do it!! You’ve made it Kai – 
now go onto Campion and show them what you’re made of!! Keep up the fabulous work and 

never stop smiling! Miss Simmons. 
 Anais -  What a beautiful young lady you are! I have never met anyone so kind, caring, hard-
working and resilient as you. You are a real star Anais and you sparkle wherever you go. I am 

going to miss you so much but I know you are going to go on and have an amazing future ahead 
of you and make a real difference to our world! Miss Simmons. 
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Great news from the PTA 
 

The Summer Fair raised 
£941 

 
 

The Flower Power 
Sponsored Walk raised 

£1400 
 

If we add that to the money raised from 
The Christmas Fair 

Easter Tombola 
Halloween Disco 

Bingo Nights 
Sophie Snell’s Wolf Run 

 
Total raised is a staggering ... 

£4,000 
 

Well done to everyone who has helped in 
someway, by donating, helping and 

supporting the events etc.  Without your help 
these amounts could not be achieved. 



What’s on … 

September 2019    

2 Monday DAY INSET Day—School Closed to pupils 

3 Tuesday 8.55am Pupils back to school - Autumn Term 1 

9 Monday DAY New Reception classes in full time 

12 Thursday 9.00am Mad Science Assembly 

30 Monday DAY Photographer—Individual photos 

October 2019     

25 Friday DAY INSET day—School closed to pupils 

28-1 Nov Week Week Half Term 

November 2019     

4 Monday 8.55am Pupils back to school - Autumn Term 2 

Please note that these dates are subject to change 

Meal Prices Increase 
 

As from September the price of a cooked school dinner will be £2.30.  
 

They will still maintain the quality of service provided and continue to offer 
value for money. 

Monday 
 

Pork Sausages  
(v) Chinese Quorn 

with Noodles 
Jacket Potato  

~ 
Strawberry Swirl 

Mousse 
Cheese, crackers 

& Apple 

Tuesday  
 

BBQ Chicken 
Fillet Wrap 

(v) Omelette 
Jacket Potato  

~ 
 Iced Mandarin 

Sponge 

Wednesday  
 

Roast Pork/
Gammon 

(v) Vegetable Toad  
in the Hole 

Jacket Potato  
~ 

Fruit Crumble & 
Custard 

Ice Cream Tub 

Thursday  
Beef Bolognaise 

Pasta Bake 
(v) Cheese & 
Tomato Pizza 
Jacket Potato  

~ 
Creamy Whip 

with Fruit in Juice 
Homemade 

Ginger Cookie 

Friday  
 

Salmon Fish Fillet 
(v) Not Too Spicy 
Vegetable Burrito 

Jacket Potato 
~ 

Mini Doughnut 

Everyday  
Bread and chilled water are available throughout lunch. Fresh fruit platters, organic yoghurts and rice 

pots are available as alternative desserts. 
Fresh fruits and vegetables used are subject to seasonal variation.  

(MSC) Certified Sustainable Seafood  
A non meat dish is available daily  

Please let your school cook know if you require a vegetarian meal on a day when 
one isn’t shown. For more information about school meals go to www.warwickshire.gov.uk/

Jacket Potato:  each day choose a filling from: Cheese, Tuna Mayonnaise or Cheese and Beans   


